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It works without a law  

Two bills regulating assisted suicide failed in the Bundestag at the beginning of July. So what 

does this mean for those seeking help and those who help? The questions will be answered by 

DGHS Association President Prof. Robert Roßbruch (pp. 4-5). In addition, the autumn issue 

of the DGHS association magazine "Humanes Leben – Humanes Sterben", 2023-4, explains 

what happens in detail after the association has received an application for the placement of a 

medical suicide companion (p.6-7). 

What financial support is due to whom and how to proceed if a family member becomes a 

care case in the home environment is the subject of a service article on pages 12-13. 

There are also new things in club life. Numerous new discussion groups are being formed 

nationwide, and the number of volunteer local contact partners has continued to grow. And the 

former managing director and editor-in-chief of the association's magazine has retired (p. 11). 

Book reviews, press reviews and numerous event tips round off the magazine. Your HLS 

editorial team wishes you an interesting and profitable read! 

Journalists, schools and libraries can order the DGHS journal "Humanes Leben – Humanes 

Sterben" free of charge as a printed edition by post or digitally as a PDF file by e-mail. Please 

write to: info@dghs.de. The current issue can be downloaded in full text as a PDF file under 

www.dghs.de. 
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